
 

Gus Bakas 
Director- Massachusetts Hydro 

FirstLight Power Resources, Inc. 

99 Millers Falls Road 

Northfield, MA 01360 

Tel.  (413) 422-5915/ Fax (413) 659-4459 

E-mail:  gus.bakas@firstlightpower.com 

 

June 30, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20426 

 

Re:  Posting of Study Reports, Turners Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 1889) and Northfield 

Mountain Pumped Storage Project (FERC No. 2485) 

 

Dear Secretary Bose:  

FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FirstLight) is currently in the process of relicensing its Turners 

Falls Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 1889) and Northfield Mountain Pumped Storage Project (FERC No. 

2485) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).  In its March 1, 2016 letter transmitting 

13 study reports, FirstLight included a schedule (see Table 1) for filing outstanding study reports and when 

it would target uploading the study reports to the Northfield relicensing website.   

FirstLight targeted to upload the following reports to the website on June 30, 2016.   

 Study No. 3.1.2 Northfield Mountain/Turners Falls Operation Impact on Existing Erosion and 

Potential Bank Instability 

 Study No. 3.3.13 Impacts of the Turners Falls Project and Northfield Mountain Project on Littoral 

Zone Fish Habitat and Spawning Habitat 

 Study No. 3.3.15 Assessment of Adult Sea Lamprey Spawning within the Turners Falls Project and 

Northfield Mountain Project Area 

Reports for Study Nos. 3.3.13 and 3.3.15 have been posted to the Northfield relicensing website 

(http://www.northfieldrelicensing.com/Pages/default.aspx).  Study Report No. 3.1.2 will be uploaded at a 

later date when complete.   

On May 5, 2016 FERC issued its Revised Process Plan and Schedule.  Per its revised plan, the three reports 

listed above are required to be filed with FERC by October 14, 2016.   

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Gus Bakas

mailto:gus.bakas@firstlightpower.com
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